Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
The Department of Financial Services hereby gives notice:
Has disposed of the Petition for Waiver from section 626.431 on March 8, 2024 from Meghan D. Bickel. The Department has issued an Order Denying Petition for Waiver.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
